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May 18,2023

School District No. 63 (Saanich)
C/0 Leigh Glancie, Senior Executive Admin Assistant to the Superintendent of School &
Secretary Treasurer
2125 Keating Cross Road
Saanichton, BC V8M 2A5

Sent via email to: lalancie(a)saanichschools.ca

Dear Chair Dunford:

RE: Letter dated May 4, 2023, to District of North Saanich Council

At its Regular Meeting held Monday, May 15, 2023, the District of North Saanich Council passed
the following resolution:

"That the letter received May 4, 2023, from T. Dunford, Board Chair of School District No.
63 (Saanich) be received for information and that Council direct staff to respond to the
letter writer encouraging the Saanich School Board to provide more significant information
and substantiating evidence regarding their concerns and to provide specifics pertaining to
the proposed meeting and participants. "

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 250-655-5453 or via email to
corporatesen/ices(a)northsaanich.ca

Sincerely,

'^OMoJ^
Rachel Dumas
Director of Corporate Services

CC: Jason Reid, Secretary Treasurer, Saanich Schools.
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